
From: Katherine Katter <kkatter@icloud.com>  
Sent: Sunday, August 21, 2022 8:05 PM 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Cc: Vincent Katter <vkatter@gmail.com> 
Subject: Hackett development (in support of file #220401) 
 
[Some people who received this message don't often get email from kkatter@icloud.com. Learn why 
this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
City Planning Commission: 
 
Please proceed with granting the zoning variance, so that the development on Hackett Avenue will be 
viable. The church community that is selling the land for this project is most likely to feel its impact, and 
they are supporting the development. In fact, it is vital to their survival. 
 
The lawsuit filed by neighbors to the development of a 55-unit complex on Hackett are classic NIMBY 
moves. Their goal is to delay the process in hopes of discouraging the developers from proceeding. 
 
This stalling tactic may have worked in other situations, but let’s not give it traction here in Milwaukee. 
 
Renters are people (voters), too. And they want to enjoy the neighborhood in which they live, just as 
those who own their dwellings. 
 
Sincerely, 
Katherine Katter 
Member of St. Mark’s 
Milwaukee resident 
2231 N 59th Street 
Milwaukee, WI 53208 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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